Planning Policy Team

Haringey Council.

Dear Team,

It would be a local tragedy if the Pinkham Way Wood were to be given
over for industrial use. I live just round the corner and aiready suffer from
excessive pollution from North Circular traffic, losing the wood would effectively
lose the park and the golf course which abut it. The size of the factory the resultant
smells and the fumes and noise from the number of trucks in and out of the facility
would render the park and golf course equally unusable for recreation.

Therefore it is not just the wood we would be losing but a wood, a park

and a golf course all in one fell swoop..

Carol Sneddon



